Onco Nephrology
Right here, we have countless ebook onco nephrology and collections to check
out. We additionally manage to pay for variant types and afterward type of the
books to browse. The conventional book, fiction, history, novel, scientific
research, as well as various further sorts of books are readily welcoming here.
As this onco nephrology, it ends going on monster one of the favored book onco
nephrology collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website
to see the amazing books to have.

Onconephrology Kenar D. Jhaveri 2015-08-07 This case based resource focuses on
kidney disease in patients with cancer. Chapters cover the pathophysiology and
management of specific kidney diseases in cancer patients, as well as the
impact of chemotherapy, toxicity of organ and stem cell transplantation and
other emerging therapies. Filling a significant knowledge gap in this
burgeoning field, Onconephrology features the latest evidence and clinical
approaches for the beginner or experienced practitioner.
Interventional Nephrology Alexander S. Yevzlin 2021-10-22 This book provides a
comprehensive, state-of-the-art overview of interventional nephrology. Similar
to the previous edition, this text describes a direct approach to clinical
problems encountered by the community of care providers who treat chronic
kidney disease and dialysis patients. Practical scenarios faced on a day-to-day
basis are presented by experts in the field, utilizing the latest scientific
information. The book also features updated therapeutic guidelines and fully
revised and new chapters. Written by the foremost authorities in the field,
Interventional Nephrology: Principles and Practice, Second Edition is a musthave resource for clinicians and practitioners who treat and manage patients
with hemodialysis and peritoneal dialysis access problems.
Annual Update in Intensive Care and Emergency Medicine 2020 Jean-Louis Vincent
2020-02-07 The Annual Update compiles reviews of the most recent developments
in experimental and clinical intensive care and emergency medicine research and
practice in one comprehensive reference book. The chapters are written by well
recognized experts in these fields. The book is addressed to everyone involved
in internal medicine, anesthesia, surgery, pediatrics, intensive care and
emergency medicine.
Hyperuricemic Syndromes Claudio Ronco 2005-01-01 Uric acid disorders are
involved in both nephrological and hematological diseases. One of these
crystal-associated diseases which has been known since antiquity is gout. More
recently, tumor Lysis syndromes have been identified which affect patients with
cancer, especially in the phase of cellular destruction after chemotherapy. The
detection of these hyperuricemic syndromes, together with the improved
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understanding of urate handling by the kidney, have spurred new interest in the
pathophysiology of hyperuricemic states, their clinical consequences and
management. Moreover, the recent development of a recombinant form of urate
oxidase transforming uric acid into allantoin (Rasburicase) has caused new
interest in the pathophysiology of hyperuricemia and the potential applications
of this new drug. The multidisciplinary approach of this book offers new
insights into the metabolic syndromes in question by uniting authors from the
fields of biochemistry, pharmacology, rheumatology, onco-hematology, and
nephrology. The result is a compendium of the present knowledge in the field,
which will also be very useful as a reference tool for professionals and
students who want to expand their knowledge on this topic.
Nephrology Secrets Edgar V. Lerma 2011-06-21 Nephrology Secrets, 3rd Edition,
by Drs. Edgar V. Lerma and Allen R. Nissenson, gives you the nephrology answers
you need to succeed on your rotations and boards.. Its unique, highly practical
question-and-answer format, list of the "Top 100 Nephrology Secrets," and userfriendly format make it perfect for quick reference. Get the most return for
your study time with the proven Secrets® format -- concise, easy to read, and
highly effective. Skim the "Top 100 Secrets" and "Key Points" boxes for a fast
overview of the secrets you must know for success on the boards and in
practice. Enjoy faster, easier review and master the top issues in nephrology
with mnemonics, lists, quick-reference tables, and an informal tone that sets
this review book apart from the rest. Carry it with you in your lab coat pocket
for quick reference or review anytime, anywhere. Handle each clinical situation
with confidence with chapters completely updated to reflect the latest
information. Find the answers you need faster thanks to a new, more streamlined
and problem-based organization. Get the high-yield answers you need to address
top nephrology questions
Practical Medical Oncology Textbook Antonio Russo 2021-10-06 This textbook
combines essential information on clinical cancer medicine with a guide to the
latest advances in molecular oncology and tumor biology. Providing a systematic
overview of all types of solid tumors, including epidemiology and cancer
prevention, genetic aspects of hereditary cancers, differential diagnosis,
typical signs and symptoms, diagnostic strategies and staging, and treatment
modalities, it also discusses new and innovative cancer treatments,
particularly targeted therapy and immunotherapy. Expert commentaries at the end
of each chapter highlight key points, offer insights, suggest further reading
and discuss clinical application using case descriptions. This textbook is an
invaluable, practice-oriented tool for medical students just beginning their
clinical oncology studies, as well as for medical oncology residents and young
professionals.
CURRENT Diagnosis & Treatment Nephrology & Hypertension, 2nd Edition Edger
Lerma 2018-01-12 A practical, up-to-date guide to the diagnosis, understanding,
and treatment of kidney problems and hypertension in adult patients “In
contrast to many other books in this area, this one provides a concise yet
comprehensive review of each topic without getting lost in too much detail...”
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– Doody’s Review Service (review of previous edition) Presented in the
consistent, easy-to-follow CURRENT format, CURRENT Diagnosis & Treatment
Nephrology & Hypertension, Second Edition delivers incisive, ready-to-use
management protocols and valuable therapeutic guidelines from authors who are
recognized as the field’s foremost authorities. This essential clinical
companion features a practical learn-as-you-go approach to diagnosing and
treating renal disorders and hypertension that combines disease management
techniques with the latest proven therapies. •NEW! Chapter-ending clinically
based Q&A •NEW CHAPTERS include The Kidney in Malignancy, Chronic Kidney
Disease-Mineral Bone Disorder (CKD-MBD), Palliative Care Nephrology, and
Clinical Pharmacology and the Kidney •Fifty-nine chapters deliver a one-of-akind overview of all major diseases and disorders, from end-stage renal disease
to primary and secondary hypertension •Emphasizes the clinical aspects of
kidney care, while also providing comprehensive discussion of pathophysiology
and relevant basic and clinical science •Includes an important review of
subspecialty considerations: dialysis, transplantation, critical care
nephrology, interventional nephrology, palliative care nephrology, clinical
renal pharmacology, as well as a new area of specialization – onco-nephrology
•Consistently formatted chapters make it easy to locate the essential
information you need on diagnosis, testing, disease processes, and the latest
treatment and management strategies •Valuable as a clinical refresher or for
board review •Strikes the perfect balance between clinical necessity and
brevity
Comprehensive Toxicology 2017-12-01 Comprehensive Toxicology, Third Edition,
discusses chemical effects on biological systems, with a focus on understanding
the mechanisms by which chemicals induce adverse health effects. Organized by
organ system, this comprehensive reference work addresses the toxicological
effects of chemicals on the immune system, the hematopoietic system,
cardiovascular system, respiratory system, hepatic toxicology, renal
toxicology, gastrointestinal toxicology, reproductive and endocrine toxicology,
neuro and behavioral toxicology, developmental toxicology and carcinogenesis,
also including critical sections that cover the general principles of
toxicology, cellular and molecular toxicology, biotransformation and toxicology
testing and evaluation. Each section is examined in state-of-the-art chapters
written by domain experts, providing key information to support the
investigations of researchers across the medical, veterinary, food, environment
and chemical research industries, and national and international regulatory
agencies. Thoroughly revised and expanded to 15 volumes that include the latest
advances in research, and uniquely organized by organ system for ease of
reference and diagnosis, this new edition is an essential reference for
researchers of toxicology. Organized to cover both the fundamental principles
of toxicology and unique aspects of major organ systems Thoroughly revised to
include the latest advances in the toxicological effects of chemicals on the
immune system Features additional coverage throughout and a new volume on
toxicology of the hematopoietic system Presents in-depth, comprehensive
coverage from an international author base of domain experts
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Absolute Nephrology Review Alluru S. Reddi 2022-01-27 Written in a succinct
question and answer format, this comprehensive book is a resource on all areas
of nephrology and common clinical scenarios. The updated volume covers the
basic physiology of fluids, electrolytes and acid-base problems, renal
disorders and management, chronic kidney disease, hypertension, and other
essential subjects. The nearly 1000 detailed questions and answers prepare
readers for nephrology and internal medicine boards and provide a better
understanding of nephrology as a whole. This new edition of Absolute Nephrology
Review features the latest evidence and guidelines needed by nephrology
fellows, practicing nephrologists, and clinicians.
CURRENT Diagnosis & Treatment Nephrology & Hypertension, 2nd Edition Edgar V.
Lerma 2018-01-10 A practical, up-to-date guide to the diagnosis, understanding,
and treatment of kidney problems and hypertension in adult patients “In
contrast to many other books in this area, this one provides a concise yet
comprehensive review of each topic without getting lost in too much detail...”
– Doody’s Review Service (review of previous edition) Presented in the
consistent, easy-to-follow CURRENT format, CURRENT Diagnosis & Treatment
Nephrology & Hypertension, Second Edition delivers incisive, ready-to-use
management protocols and valuable therapeutic guidelines from authors who are
recognized as the field’s foremost authorities. This essential clinical
companion features a practical learn-as-you-go approach to diagnosing and
treating renal disorders and hypertension that combines disease management
techniques with the latest proven therapies. •NEW! Chapter-ending clinically
based Q&A •NEW CHAPTERS include The Kidney in Malignancy, Chronic Kidney
Disease-Mineral Bone Disorder (CKD-MBD), Palliative Care Nephrology, and
Clinical Pharmacology and the Kidney •Fifty-nine chapters deliver a one-of-akind overview of all major diseases and disorders, from end-stage renal disease
to primary and secondary hypertension •Emphasizes the clinical aspects of
kidney care, while also providing comprehensive discussion of pathophysiology
and relevant basic and clinical science •Includes an important review of
subspecialty considerations: dialysis, transplantation, critical care
nephrology, interventional nephrology, palliative care nephrology, clinical
renal pharmacology, as well as a new area of specialization – onco-nephrology
•Consistently formatted chapters make it easy to locate the essential
information you need on diagnosis, testing, disease processes, and the latest
treatment and management strategies •Valuable as a clinical refresher or for
board review •Strikes the perfect balance between clinical necessity and
brevity
Acute kidney injury Sics Editore 2014-10-01 In acute kidney injury (AKI) the
ability of the glomeruli to filtrate deteriorates, which leads to a disturbed
acid-base and fluid balance as well as to the accumulation of end products of
nitrogen metabolism. Within 24 to 48 hours of the onset of the injury the serum
creatinine concentration will rise and urine output fall. AKI should be
identified before the creatinine concentration is markedly increased and the
estimated glomerular filtration rate (eGFR) falls. A typical patient is an
elderly individual with pre-existing renal impairment who, for example,
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contracts acute diarrhoea or receives nephrotoxic drugs (e.g. NSAIDs, ACE
inhibitors), i.e. acute-on-chronic kidney disease. Hypovolaemia is the most
common cause of oliguria and can be reversed with fluid therapy. The urine
output of a seriously ill patient must be monitored. Urinary retention must be
identified and treated. The concomitant administration of an ACE inhibitor,
diuretic and NSAID increases the risk of AKI.
Approaches to Chronic Kidney Disease Jerry McCauley 2021-10-18 Chronic kidney
disease (CKD) is a major global public health problem, affecting nearly one in
seven adults in the United States alone. It is a disease that integrates
chronic illness at several levels, and the progressive condition is associated
with high rates of co-morbidity. This text provides a comprehensive, current
state-of-the art review of this field, serving as a valuable resource for
primary care providers and non-nephrology clinicians that treat patients with
CKD. It is comprised of 24 chapters focused on specific aspects of the disease.
The first 2 chapters provide a bit of background on the disease, describing the
anatomy and physiology of the kidney as well as the definition and epidemiology
of the disease. The following 3 chapters discuss the detection, prevention and
progression of the disease. The next 6 chapters describe the relationship of
the disease with other conditions and most common co-morbidities such as
diabetes and hypertension. The chapters, that follow focus on the CKD
associated complications and the CKD within special populations such as the
elderly and minorities as well as dietary restrictions and drug dosing. The
book concludes with discussion on preparation for renal replacement therapy and
preemptive organ transplantation as an alternative to dialysis in the
management of the advanced CKD. Written by experts in the field, Approach to
Chronic Kidney Disease is a comprehensive guide for clinicians, especially
primary care providers including residents and fellows in training, who take
care of chronic kidney disease patients. It is also a useful tool for
researchers dealing with this challenging field.
Interstitial Nephropathies K. Kuhn 1979
Comprehensive Clinical Nephrology Richard J. Johnson 2023-03-15 Written for
fellows, practicing nephrologists, and internists who treat patients with
disorders affecting the renal system, Comprehensive Clinical Nephrology, 7th
Edition, offers a practical approach to this complex field, supported by
underlying scientific facts and pathophysiology. World leaders in nephrology
provide current information on clinical procedures and conditions, covering
everything from fluid and electrolyte disorders to hypertension, diabetes,
dialysis, transplantation, and more-all in a single, convenient volume.
Provides a "just right" amount of basic science and practical clinical guidance
to help you make efficient and informed decisions. Contains new chapters on
Blood Pressure Management in the Dialysis Patient, Kidney Diseases Associated
with Corona Viruses, Ultrasound Imaging in Nephrology, and Radiologic and
Nuclear Imaging in Nephrology. Includes more than 1,500 full-color
illustrations that highlight key topics and detail pathogenesis for a full
range of kidney conditions and clinical management. Covers key topics such as
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COVID-19, chronic kidney disease, end stage kidney disease, kidney
transplantation, glomerular disease, onco-nephrology, dialysis, and much more.
Features popular, color-coded algorithms that provide easy access to important
content: yellow boxes for general information, green boxes for therapeutic
intervention, and blue boxes for necessary investigations. Includes quickreference boxes with links to clinical guidelines in all relevant chapters,
plus self-assessment questions online. An eBook version is included with
purchase. The eBook allows you to access all of the text, figures and
references, with the ability to search, customize your content, make notes and
highlights, and have content read aloud.
Oxford Handbook of Oncology Jim Cassidy 2015-08-13 Now fully revised and in its
fourth edition, the Oxford Handbook of Oncology has been the essential go-to
guide for students and practitioners in oncology for over a decade. The
scientific basis and diagnosis of cancers is covered, as well as drugs,
biomarkers, and the presentation and psychosocial aspects of oncology. Concise,
practical, and comprehensive, there is no better companion for both common
conditions and challenging emergencies. The field of oncology has surged
forward since the last edition was published and the Oxford Handbook of
Oncology has been fully revised and updated to reflect these recent advances so
you can be sure that the vital information you need is in your hands. This
handbook incorporates changes such as the understanding of the science of
cancer, novel therapies in breast, lung, renal, and melanoma, molecular subclassification of common solid cancers, personalized therapy approaches, new
agents in hard to treat cancers, the benefits of new technologies in
radiotherapy, and the emerging data on the importance of the immune response.
Written by experts in the field to ensure that it is grounded in real life
clinical practice, this handbook provides a concise guide to all aspects of
oncology for all students, nurses, and junior faculty responsible for the care
of cancer patients, while also providing further reading and highlighting areas
of controversy for those who need a more detailed understanding.
Onco-Nephrology E-Book Kevin W. Finkel 2019-07-02 Kidney disease and cancer are
frequent comorbidities that require specialized knowledge and expertise from
both the nephrologist and the oncologist. Written by three pioneers in this
growing subspecialty, Onco-Nephrology provides authoritative, definitive
coverage of the mechanism and management of these two life-threatening
diseases. This unique, single-volume resource covers current protocols and
recommends management therapies to arrest kidney failure and allow oncologic
treatments to continue and succeed. Addresses acute and chronic kidney diseases
that develop from a variety of cancers. This includes direct kidney injury from
the malignancy, paraneoplastic effects of the cancer, and various cancer agents
used to treat the malignancy. Discusses key issues regarding kidney disease in
patients with cancer, including conventional chemotherapeutic regimens and new
novel therapies (targeted agents and immunotherapies) or the malignancies
themselves that may promote kidney injury; patients with chronic kidney disease
who acquire cancer unrelated to renal failure; and kidney transplantation,
which has been shown to carry an increased risk of cancer. Contains dedicated
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chapters for each class of the conventional chemotherapeutic agents, targeted
cancer agents, and cancer immunotherapies including the basic science,
pathogenic mechanisms of injury, clinical manifestations, and treatment.
Includes special chapters devoted to the individual classes of chemotherapies
that relate to kidney disease for quick reference. Discusses increasingly
complex problems due to more numerous and specialized anti-cancer drugs, as
well as increased survival rates for both cancer and renal failure requiring
long-term patient care. Covers anti-VEGF (antivascular endothelial growth
factor) agents and cancer immunotherapies – treatments that are being
recognized for adverse kidney effects. Utilizes a clear, logical format based
on the ASN Core Curriculum for Onco-Nephrology, making this reference an
excellent tool for board review, as well as a practical resource in daily
practice.
Renal Disease in Cancer Patients Kevin W. Finkel 2013-09-02 Renal Disease in
Cancer Patients is a translational reference detailing the nephrological
problems unique to patients with cancer in an organized and authoritative
fashion. This book provides a common language for nephrologists, oncologists,
hematologists, and other clinicians who treat cancer patients, to discuss the
development of renal diseases in the context of cancer and options for their
optimum diagnosis, management, and treatment. With the advent of better
supportive care and the era of personalized medicine, patients with cancer are
living longer, and oncologists and nephrologists now recognize the serious
consequences of renal disease among these patients. Designed especially with
this new need in mind, Renal Disease in Cancer Patients presents the various
renal diseases affecting cancer patients in a single, authoritative volume. The
book covers topics in radiation nephritis, obstructive nephropathy, drug
nephropathy, graft-versus-host disease, and more. Covers clinical description,
diagnostics, management, and treatment throughout along with genetics, animal
models, and pathology in specific chapters Summarizes all renal diseases unique
to cancer patients in a single reference Provides a resource for oncologists
and nephrologists, as well as general internal and family medicine
practitioners, and physicians in training
Acute Kidney Injury - Basic Research and Clinical Practice X. Ding 2018-01-23
Acute Kidney Injury (AKI) is a complex syndrome that is prevalent among
hospitalized patients. In recent years, occurrence of AKI events has risen due
to a growing susceptibility of fragile and elderly subjects and an increase in
the use of complex procedures such as cardiovascular surgery and imaging
techniques. Exposure to potentially nephrotoxic drugs, such as new
chemotherapeutic agents, is also proving to be a cause of AKI. This book
summarizes recent advances in various settings. A reappraisal of current
definitions and staging classifications for AKI in the literature is followed
by a description of new criteria for identifying patients at risk and
characterizing early kidney damage by using biomarkers. Other important topics
include the sequelae of AKI and AKI in special populations such as children,
the elderly, and those with cancer. The effects of AKI and its consequences on
healthcare expenditures are also addressed from several perspectives. AKI
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management requires the cooperation of different specialists to optimize
outcomes. This book is thus a perfect tool not only for nephrologists, but for
every specialist involved in the complicated endeavor of improving patient
care.
Pediatric Nephrology Francesco Emma 2022-09 Over the course of the previous
seven editions, Pediatric Nephrology has become the standard reference text for
students, trainees, practicing physicians (pediatricians, nephrologists,
internists, and urologists), subspecialists, and allied health professionals
seeking information about children’s kidney diseases. It is global in
perspective, reflecting the fact that the international group of editors are
all acknowledged world experts. The latest edition of this text is no
different, providing a comprehensive, state-of-the-art overview on pediatric
nephrology. Much like the previous edition, the latest edition reviews the most
critical aspects of the field. Topics covered include developmental physiology
and diseases, renal physiology and diagnostic approaches, glomerular disease,
kidney involvement in systemic diseases, renal tubular disorders, homeostasis,
cystic kidney disease and related disorders, urinary tract disorders,
hypertension, acute kidney injury, and chronic kidney failure. Unlike the
previous edition, however, the chapters in this edition now combine physiology,
clinical management, and pathology for ease of use. The latest edition also
includes a new section on the evaluation of different disorders that can have
multiple etiologies, setting the stage for the evaluation and management of
specific diseases. This book serves as a superb resource and an invaluable
asset for practitioners, health professionals, and trainees seeking out
information about children's kidney diseases.
Brenner and Rector's The Kidney E-Book Alan S. L. Yu 2015-10-25 Overcome the
toughest clinical challenges in nephrology with Brenner & Rector’s The Kidney - the most well-known nephrology resource in the world. A diverse team of more
than 200 international contributors brings you the latest knowledge and best
practices on every front in nephrology worldwide. From basic science and
pathophysiology to clinical best practices, Brenner & Rector’s The Kidney is
your go-to resource for any stage of your career. Review of the basic science
that underpins clinical nephrology, comprehensive selection of the most
important bibliographical sources in nephrology, and Board Review-style
questions help you prepare for certification or recertification. Coverage of
kidney health and disease from pre-conception through fetal and infant health,
childhood, adulthood, and into old age. Expanded sections and chapter on global
perspective and ethical considerations. Uniform terminology and nomenclature in
line with emerging consensus in world kidney community. More than 700 fullcolor high-quality photographs as well as carefully chosen figures, algorithms,
and tables to illustrate essential concepts, nuances of clinical presentation
and technique, and decision making provide a visual grasp and better
understanding of critical information. Internationally diverse, trusted
guidance and perspectives from a team of well-respected global contributors .
An editorial team headed by Dr. Skorecki and handpicked by Dr. Brenner ensures
the ongoing adherence to previous standards of excellence. All chapters have
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been extensively updated or entirely rewritten by authorities in their
respective fields. The latest clinical information including recent clinical
trials, genetic causes of kidney disease, cardiovascular and renal risk
prediction in chronic kidney disease, new paradigms in fluid and electrolyte
management, and pediatric kidney disease, keep you current with the rapid
development of care and research worldwide.
Onco-Nephrology Kevin W. Finkel 2019-09-02 Kidney disease and cancer are
frequent comorbidities that require specialized knowledge and expertise from
both the nephrologist and the oncologist. Written by three pioneers in this
growing subspecialty, Onco-Nephrology provides authoritative, definitive
coverage of the mechanism and management of these two life-threatening
diseases. This unique, single-volume resource covers current protocols and
recommends management therapies to arrest kidney failure and allow oncologic
treatments to continue and succeed. Addresses acute and chronic kidney diseases
that develop from a variety of cancers. This includes direct kidney injury from
the malignancy, paraneoplastic effects of the cancer, and various cancer agents
used to treat the malignancy. Discusses key issues regarding kidney disease in
patients with cancer, including conventional chemotherapeutic regimens and new
novel therapies (targeted agents and immunotherapies) or the malignancies
themselves that may promote kidney injury; patients with chronic kidney disease
who acquire cancer unrelated to renal failure; and kidney transplantation,
which has been shown to carry an increased risk of cancer. Contains dedicated
chapters for each class of the conventional chemotherapeutic agents, targeted
cancer agents, and cancer immunotherapies including the basic science,
pathogenic mechanisms of injury, clinical manifestations, and treatment.
Includes special chapters devoted to the individual classes of chemotherapies
that relate to kidney disease for quick reference. Discusses increasingly
complex problems due to more numerous and specialized anti-cancer drugs, as
well as increased survival rates for both cancer and renal failure requiring
long-term patient care. Covers anti-VEGF (antivascular endothelial growth
factor) agents and cancer immunotherapies - treatments that are being
recognized for adverse kidney effects. Utilizes a clear, logical format based
on the ASN Core Curriculum for Onco-Nephrology, making this reference an
excellent tool for board review, as well as a practical resource in daily
practice. Enhanced eBook version included with purchase. Your enhanced eBook
allows you to access all of the text, figures, and references from the book on
a variety of devices.
The Washington Manual of Nephrology Subspecialty Consult Steven Cheng
2012-03-27 The Washington Manual of Nephrology Subspecialty Consult has been
thoroughly updated and covers inpatient and outpatient management of nephrology
with the same clinical practicality as the widely-popular Washington Manual™ of
Medical Therapeutics. It has been written by the residents, fellows, and
attending physicians of the distinguished Washington University School of
Medicine and is tailored for residents performing inpatient consults, students
working on an inpatient medicine service, and specialists seeking fast-access
information on the management of common renal diseases. Organized for quick and
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easy access to information, this handbook includes sections on general
approaches to kidney disease, electrolyte and acid-base disorders, acute kidney
injury and continuous renal replacement, causes of kidney disease, pregnancy
and nephrolithiasis, and chronic kidney disease. Appendices include dosing
adjustments for antimicrobials and antiretrovirals and a listing of red flag
drugs that may cause renal impairment. Don’t miss the other key topics in The
Washington Manual™ Subspecialty Consult Series: · Allergy, Asthma, and
Immunology · Gastroenterology · Hematology and Oncology · Infectious Disease ·
Rheumatology The Washington Manual™ is a registered mark belonging to
Washington University in St. Louis to which international legal protection
applies. The mark is used in this publication by LWW under license from
Washington University.
Cancer and the Kidney Eric P. Cohen 2010-11-11 Cancer and the Kidney covers the
challenging overlap area of nephrology and oncology, both in terms of kidney
problems in cancer patients, and cancer that affects kidney patients, including
assessment of kidney function, to paraneoplastic disorders, acquired cysts and
native kidney cancers, and all points inbetween.
Diagnostic Atlas of Renal Pathology E-Book Agnes B. Fogo 2011-09-29 Diagnostic
Atlas of Renal Pathology, by Agnes B. Fogo, MD and Michael Kashgarian, MD,
delivers practical, highly visual guidance for effectively and accurately
diagnosing a wide range of pathologic entities. More than 700 high-quality
illustrations help you to recognize the pathologic features and clinical
manifestations of both common and rare renal disorders and to formulate
confident and accurate diagnoses. Thoroughly updated throughout, this companion
to Brenner & Rector’s The Kidney, 9th Edition provides the newest information
regarding categorizing and classification of diseases and describes how this
relates to the various morphological lesions illustrated and their clinical
significance. See more than 700 high quality representative images of light,
immunofluorescence, and electron microscopy for each diagnostic entity with
correlations to clinical presentation and pathogenesis. Easily locate in-depth
information on any disease's clinical course and treatment by cross-referring
companion text, Brenner & Rector’s The Kidney. Grasp key characteristic
pathologic findings and prognostic, pathogenetic, and etiologic information
through focused, detailed discussions. Make accurate, complete reports by fully
understanding clinical correlations. Get an in-depth examination of
pathophysiology, clinical presentations, and comprehensive references Keep
current with the latest knowledge and evidence-based practices. Comprehensive
updates throughout include a brand-new chapter on "Approaches to Chronic Kidney
Disease" that includes coverage of Chronic Kidney Disease; Age-Related
Sclerosis; Glomerular vs. Tubulointerstitial vs. Vascular Disease; and the
differential diagnostic approach to Segmental Glomerulosclerosis lesions.
Extensive updates to all previous chapters include new classifications of
various diseases such as igA nephropathy, diabetic nephropathy, crescentic GN,
and renal transplant rejection. Stay well informed about hot topics including
acute phosphate nephropathy; new concepts in the pathogenesis of thrombotic
microangiopathies and eclampsia; and new information relative to etiology and
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pathogenesis of podocytopathies. Quickly access the information you need thanks
to a user-friendly format, tables and sidebars with key points and differential
diagnoses, and chapters that include concise, templated discussions regarding
the etiology and pathogenesis of the disorder.
Berek and Hacker's Gynecologic Oncology Jonathan S. Berek 2010 The focus of
Berek and Hacker's for four editions has been on the application of basic and
clinical science to the clinical practice of gynecologic oncology. That
approach has been successful and the book has been well received. The Fifth
Edition follows the format of the previous editions, with the addition of
color. We will also include a fully searchable companion Website that includes
an image bank.
Oxford Textbook of Oncology David J. Kerr 2016-01-28 Now in paperback, the
Oxford Textbook of Oncology reflects current best practice in the
multidisciplinary management of cancer, written and edited by internationally
recognised leaders in the field. Structured in six sections, the book provides
an accessible scientific basis to the key topics of oncology, examining how
cancer cells grow and function, as well as discussing the aetiology of cancer,
and the general principles governing modern approaches to oncology treatment.
The book examines the challenges presented by the treatment of cancer on a
larger scale within population groups, and the importance of recognising and
supporting the needs of individual patients, both during and after treatment. A
series of disease-oriented, case-based chapters, ranging from acute leukaemia
to colon cancer, highlight the various approaches available for managing the
cancer patient, including the translational application of cancer science in
order to personalise treatment. The advice imparted in these cases has
relevance worldwide, and reflects a modern approach to cancer care. The Oxford
Textbook of Oncology provides a comprehensive account of the multiple aspects
of best practice in the discipline, making it an indispensable resource for
oncologists of all grades and subspecialty interests.
Oxford Textbook of Clinical Nephrology 2016
Diabetes and Kidney Disease Edgar V. Lerma 2014-05-09 Diabetes and Kidney
Disease reviews the most up-to-date research on diabetic nephropathy, the
current understanding of its pathophysiology, renal structural alterations and
clinical features and summarizes recent evidence-based clinical treatment
modalities for the prevention and management of diabetic kidney disease.
General clinical aspects are covered, as well as an overview to the novel
approaches being designed by leading researchers in the field. A convenient
compendium for physicians involved in the care of diabetic patients with
varying degrees of kidney involvement, Diabetes and Kidney Disease is also a
handy resource for medical residents and students interested in the current
status and future approaches to reducing the burden of diabetes and diabetic
kidney disease.
National Kidney Foundation Primer on Kidney Diseases E-Book Scott Gilbert
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2013-07-02 The National Kidney Foundation Primer on Kidney Diseases is your
ideal companion in clinical nephrology! From anatomy, histology, and
physiology, through the diagnosis and management of kidney disease, fluid and
electrolyte disorders, hypertension, dialysis, and kidney transplantation, this
trusted manual from Elsevier and the National Kidney Foundation provides an
accessible, efficient overview of kidney diseases that’s perfect for residency,
fellowship, clinical practice, and board review. Incorporate the latest NKF
Kidney/ Outcome Quality Initiative guidelines on chronic kidney disease staging
and management. Review the basics with a current and practical review of the
anatomy, physiology, pathophysiology, diagnosis, and management of kidney
disease, fluid and electrolyte disorders, hypertension, dialysis, and renal
transplantation.
National Kidney Foundation Primer on Kidney Diseases, E-Book Scott Gilbert
2022-01-25 Well organized and highly readable, the National Kidney Foundation
Primer on Kidney Diseases has offered clear, comprehensive coverage of adult
and pediatric kidney diseases for more than 25 years. The thoroughly revised
8th Edition of this authoritative, practical reference covers every relevant
topic in the field, making it an excellent resource for residency, fellowship,
clinical practice, and board review. It brings you completely up to date with
key topics in this fast-changing field, including ongoing clinical research and
changing treatment protocols. This powerful learning tool and clinical
reference is a joint publication of Elsevier and the National Kidney
Foundation. Covers every relevant topic in nephrology—from anatomy, physiology,
and pathophysiology to diagnosis and management of kidney disease, to fluid and
electrolyte disorders, hypertension, dialysis, and renal transplantation.
Presents complex material in a clear, easy-to-understand manner that is both
accessible for residents and fellows and comprehensive enough for practicing
nephrologists. Offers new guidance for management of COVID-19 in the Viral
Nephropathies chapter. Contains two new chapters on Global Kidney Disease, and
Conservative Kidney Management (CKM), a palliative care option for treating
kidney failure without dialysis.
Oxford Case Histories in Oncology Thankamma Ajithkumar 2014-03 Oxford Case
Histories in Oncology contains 30 well-structured cases from clinical practice,
giving a comprehensive coverage of the diagnostic and management dilemmas in
oncology. The cases cover a wide spectrum of oncology including rare
presentations and clinical problems of common cancers. Each case comprises a
brief clinical history with relevant clinical examination findings. Questions
are based on clinical investigations and aspects of management. Detailed
answers are based on the best available evidence from the latest research,
systematic reviews, meta-analysis and guidelines from national and
international academic bodies. The text is complimented by over 50
illustrations, including radiographic images and radiotherapy treatment plans.
The format of this book is thought provoking, and it helps to improve critical
thinking and interpretative skills. It is a perfect self-assessment tool for
oncology and palliative medicine trainees and consultants, and will be useful
for those preparing for exit examinations in oncology. It will also be of
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interest to non-specialist readers who wish to improve their skills in the
diagnosis and management of a broad range of cancers.
Nephrology Secrets: First South Asia Edition - E - Book Edgar V Lerma
2018-08-30 For more than 30 years, the highly regarded Secrets Series(R) has
provided students and practitioners in all areas of health care with concise,
focused, and engaging resources for quick reference and exam review. Nephrology
Secrets: First South Asia Edition, features the Secrets' popular question-andanswer format that also includes lists, tables, and an easy-to-read style making reference and review quick, easy, and enjoyable. The proven Secrets(R)
format gives you the most return for your time - concise, easy to read,
engaging, and highly effective. Covers the full range of essential topics in
nephrology for in-training or practicing professionals. Written and fully
updated by global experts and thought leaders in nephrology. Top 100 Secrets
and Key Points boxes provide a fast overview of the secrets you must know for
success in practice and on exams. Portable size makes it easy to carry with you
for quick reference or review anywhere, anytime.
Chronic Kidney Disease, Dialysis, and Transplantation E-Book Jonathan
Himmelfarb 2018-11-06 Contains expanded content on economics and outcomes of
treatment, as well as acute kidney injury. Covers hot topics such as the
genetic causes of chronic kidney disease, ethical challenges and palliative
care, and home hemodialysis. Discusses the latest advances in hypertensive
kidney disease, vitamin D deficiency, diabetes management, transplantation, and
more. Provides a clear visual understanding of complex information with highquality line drawings, photographs, and diagnostic and treatment algorithms.
Nephrology and Public Health Worldwide Geraldo B. Silva Junior 2021 "Kidney
disease is frequently described as a public health problem. This book will
unpack what we mean by "public health" and by "taking a public health
approach." We will consider the global burden of kidney diseases and their
determinants, with a focus on chronic kidney disease"-Nephrology Secrets E-Book Edgar V. Lerma 2018-02-10 For more than 30 years, the
highly regarded Secrets Series® has provided students and practitioners in all
areas of health care with concise, focused, and engaging resources for quick
reference and exam review. Nephrology Secrets, 4th Edition, features the
Secrets’ popular question-and-answer format that also includes lists, tables,
and an easy-to-read style – making reference and review quick, easy, and
enjoyable. The proven Secrets® format gives you the most return for your time –
concise, easy to read, engaging, and highly effective. Covers the full range of
essential topics in nephrology for in-training or practicing professionals.
Written and fully updated by global experts and thought leaders in nephrology.
Top 100 Secrets and Key Points boxes provide a fast overview of the secrets you
must know for success in practice and on exams. New chapters on home dialysis,
onco-nephrology, and palliative care nephrology. Fully updated throughout, with
clear illustrations, figures, and flow diagrams that expedite study and review.
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Critical Care Nephrology E-Book Claudio Ronco 2017-12-14 Comprehensive and
clinically relevant, the 3rd Edition of Critical Care Nephrology provides
authoritative coverage of the latest advances in critical care procedures for
patients with renal diseases or disorders. Using common guidelines and
standardized approaches to critically ill patients, this multidisciplinary
reference facilitates better communication among all physicians who care for
critically ill patients suffering from kidney disease, electrolyte and
metabolic imbalances, poisoning, severe sepsis, major organ dysfunction, and
other pathological events. Offers detailed discussions of different forms of
organ support, artificial organs, infections, acute illness occurring in
chronic hemodialysis patients, and much more. Places a special emphasis on
therapeutic interventions and treatment procedures for a hands on clinical
reference tool. Presents information clearly, in a format designed for easy
reference – from basic sciences to clinical syndromes to diagnostic tools.
Covers special populations such as children, diabetic patients, and the
elderly. An exceptional resource for nephrologists, intensivists, surgeons, or
critical care physicians – anyone who treats critically ill renal patients.
Shares a combined commitment to excellence lead by Drs. Claudio Ronco, Rinaldo
Bellomo, John Kellum, and Zaccaria Ricci – unparalleled leaders in this field.
Addresses key topics with expanded coverage of acute kidney injury, stress
biomarkers, and sepsis, including the latest developments on mechanisms and
management. Provides up-to-date information on extracorporeal therapies from
new editor Dr. Zaccaria Ricci.
Phase I Oncology Drug Development Timothy A. Yap 2020-09-16 This book provides
a detailed review of how oncology drug development has changed over the past
decade, and serves as a comprehensive guide for the practicalities in setting
up phase I trials. The book covers strategies to accelerate the development of
novel antitumor compounds from the laboratory to clinical trials and beyond
through the use of innovative mechanism-of-action pharmacodynamic biomarkers
and pharmacokinetic studies. The reader will learn about all aspects of modern
phase I trial designs, including the incorporation of precision medicine
strategies, and approaches for rational patient allocation to novel anticancer
therapies. Circulating biomarkers to assess mechanisms of response and
resistance are changing the way we are assessing patient selection and are also
covered in this book. The development of the different classes of antitumor
agents are discussed, including chemotherapy, molecularly targeted agents,
immunotherapies and also radiotherapy. The authors also discuss the lessons
that the oncology field has learnt from the development of hematology-oncology
drugs and how such strategies can be carried over into therapies for solid
tumors. There is a dedicated chapter that covers the specialized statistical
approaches necessary for phase I trial designs, including novel Bayesian
strategies for dose escalation. This volume is designed to help clinicians
better understand phase I clinical trials, but would also be of use to
translational researchers (MDs and PhDs), and drug developers from academia and
industry interested in cancer drug development. It could also be of use to
phase I trial study coordinators, oncology nurses and advanced practice
providers. Other health professionals interested in the treatment of cancer
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will also find this book of great value.
Comprehensive Clinical Nephrology E-Book Jurgen Floege 2010-11-08 Comprehensive
Clinical Nephrology provides you with all the tools you need to manage all
forms of kidney disease. Drs. Jürgen Floege, Richard J. Johnson, John Feehally
and a team of international experts have updated this fourth edition to include
hot topics such as treatment of hypertensive emergencies, herbal and over-thecounter medicines and the kidney, neurologic complications of the kidney, and
more. This essential resource gives you quick access to today’s best knowledge
on every clinical condition in nephrology. Make efficient, informed decisions
with just the right amount of basic science and practical clinical guidance for
every disorder. Diagnose effectively and treat confidently thanks to more than
1100 illustrations, abundant algorithms, and tables that highlight key topics
and detail pathogenesis for a full range of kidney conditions and clinical
management. Get coverage of the latest developments in the field with 18 new
chapters on the Management of the Diabetic Patient with Chronic Kidney Disease,
Treatment of Hypertensive Emergencies, Principles of Drug Dosing and
Prescribing of Chronic Kidney Disease, Herbal and Over-the-Counter Medicines
and the Kidney, Neurologic Complications of the Kidney, and more. Tap into the
experience and expertise of the world’s leading authorities in the field of
nephrology. Floege, Johnson, and Feehally give you the information you need to
make quick and correct clinical decisions
Palliative Care in Nephrology Alvin H. Moss MD, FACP, FAAHPM 2020-07-14
Palliative care has become increasingly important across the spectrum of
healthcare, and with it, the need for education and training of a broad range
of medical practitioners not previously associated with this field of care. As
part of the Integrating Palliative Care series, this volume on palliative care
in nephrology guides readers through the core palliative knowledge and skills
needed to deliver high value, high quality care for seriously ill patients with
chronic and end-stage kidney disease. Chapters are written by a team of
international leaders in kidney palliative care and are organized into sections
exploring unmet supportive care needs, palliative care capacity, patientcentered care, enhanced support at the end of life, and more. Chapter topics
are based on the Coalition for Supportive Care of Kidney Patients Pathways
Project change package of 14 evidence-based best practices to improve the
delivery of palliative care to patients with kidney disease. An overview of the
future of palliative care nephrology with attention to needed policy changes
rounds out the text. Palliative Care in Nephrology is an ideal resource for
nephrologists, nurses, nurse practitioners, physician assistants, social
workers, primary care clinicians, and other practitioners who wish to learn
more about integrating individualized, patient-centered palliative care into
treatment of their patients with kidney disease.
Cardio-Oncology Practice Manual: A Companion to Braunwald’s Heart Disease EBook Joerg Herrmann 2022-01-11 Today’s patients have unique cardiologic needs
before, during, and after cancer treatment. Chemotherapies, radiation therapy,
and targeted therapies can produce acute side effects or lasting adverse
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consequences on the heart and circulatory system, making the field of cardiooncology increasingly important in effective patient care. Cardio-Oncology
Practice Manual is a comprehensive, portable guide that provides practical
approaches to assessment and management of cardiovascular diseases due to the
effects of cardiotoxic agents and treatments. Part of the Braunwald family of
renowned cardiology references, it clearly presents clinically relevant aspects
of this growing field in one quick, practical reference for a wide range of
cardio-oncology providers. Covers all major cancer therapies, cardiovascular
toxicities, and malignancies in a portable, authoritative guide—ideal for
cardiologists, cardio-oncologists, general practitioners, internists, medical
oncologists, and hematologists. Offers templated and streamlined content for
quick retrieval, with key point summaries for each major section. Presents
cardiac disease entities and specific malignant diseases in a succinct overview
format addressing important clinical care aspects. Features "Central
Illustrations" for each topic that visually summarize the chapter and its
specific content including algorithms for management of cardiovascular
toxicities and one-view overviews of malignancies. Includes a comprehensive
drug guide that provides quick reference to drugs prescribed for cancers with
therapeutic indications, manifestations and mechanisms of cardiotoxicity, their
risk factors, and risk reduction strategies. Brings you up to date with new
immune therapies, including immune checkpoint inhibitors and CAR T-cell
therapies
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